

CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION MEMORANDUM

TO: City Council

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager

DATE OF MEETING: August 4, 2025

ITEM TITLE: Chapter 69 – Parking Regulations (Residential Areas)

DISCUSSION:

Originally started in October of 2024, Staff brought this item back to the May 5, 2025, City Council Work Session for additional discussion and feedback by Council Members. This originated due to concerns about limiting RV Parking in residential areas, as well as parking on grass in residential areas throughout the City.

Staff has received feedback from one Council member since that meeting, and is asking for additional discussion to determine the direction of this item so that it can be brought forth for final consideration by the Council.

RECOMMENDATION:

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval.